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Purposely enforcing an in-person-only model for voting will  negatively impact voting 

accessibility.  We need to encourage voter participation not discourage it. Removing 

the mail-in standard will make legitimate voting more difficult. There has been no 

evidence to show that mail-in voting is more prone to fraud than in person voting. We 

need to not give credence to unsubstantiated reports of voter fraud from unreliable 

sources. Oregon's current system of mail-in voting should not be changed. 


